
From: Kirsty  
Sent: 01 August 2023 16:06 
To: Planning; David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Cc: brag  
Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear Planning Team 
I am writing to object to the planning application for the Museum Street 
development. 
This proposal if allowed to proceed will cause irreparable damage to the 
historic vista of this special area of Camden. The area is of such 
historical importance that special consideration must be given to the 
negative impact of permitting this type of development will have on the 
historic setting of the area surrounding the British Museum. 
I therefore strongly object to the application 
Yours 
K Rowan 17 Frederick Street 
London WC1X 0NF 
 


